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As a former school board member and superintendent search committee member, I 

oppose this bill. We have good mechanisms already in place in our local communities 

to hire and fire superintendents.  This bill would further politicize the issue and 

deepen any adversarial relationships that have occurred in recent months, as we 

have seen in Newberg.  In regards to school board member training, we have that in 

place as well through OSBA.  This bill is a waste of time and taxpayers funds.  

Please vote NO.  


